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From Chuck Schendler, Activities Club President: 

What's up for April???? 

Well folks this year has been very trying on all of us.  Congratulations to all that survived 

with few problems.  Let's hope our northern friends did as well. Keep the prayers going 

for the ones that need help healing. This will be the last newsletter of the season.  Many 

thanks go out to Janice for the newsletter, Jean for the calendar and Larry for printing. 

 

There will be a business meeting on Wednesday April 7th at 9:00AM. We need as many 

residents as possible to discuss the opening of the clubhouse. This will be a very 

important vote.  Masks are still required!  All future announcements will be by email and 

the use of the chalkboard.  

 

Reminder TABS for Shriners Hospital: 

Walter will be collecting any tabs that folks have been saving for the Children's Hospital 

this past season, he will be leaving mid-April and would like them  by that time. Please 

continue saving tabs throughout the summer and fall. There is a container at the 

clubhouse, or you can call him at 207-462-3989 (cell) and he will pick them up. On 

behalf of the Shriners Hospital for Children THANK ¹YOU! 

 

Ladies Club: 

The Drop Off Baby Shower will be on April 5th, 2021 from 10-12 noon in the clubhouse.  

Please drop your unwrapped items off during this time.  The items will be on display 

until early evening and taken to the Pregnancy Care Center the following week.  We 

greatly appreciate everyone's participation in this effort.  

 

The Mary Smith Memorial Fund for the West Zephyrhills Elementary School has done 

exceptionally well this year.  We collected $475.00 from generous Casa residents.  The 

Ladies Club contributed an additional $25.00 making the total donation $500.00. The 

Ladies Club would like to keep this as an annual memorial and can't thank Casa 

residents enough for your generosity.  

 

Frankenmuth From Peggy Quinlan: 

Northern get together at Zehnder's of Frankenmuth is tentatively scheduled for August 

10th, 2021.  As the date approaches, we will know whether we can meet. I will be 

sending emails out or calling you during late May to early June to get an idea as to how 

many will be attending.  If for any reason you don't hear from me, please call at 269-

963-1669 or 269-967-4289 or email me at pquinlan_bmartin@sbcglobal.net  
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